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Bath House
Parents Easy Read Information Guide

	Our address is:

Bath House

50 Bath Street 

Rhyl

Denbighshire

LL18 3LU
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	Our Telephone number is 

01745 355662
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	Our email address is:

Enquiries@38-6solutions.com
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	Bath House Family Assessment Centre is located in the centre of Rhyl and is within five minutes walking distance of local shops, the beach and promenade.
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	On arrival at the centre you will be allocated a Keyworker. Your keyworker will help you to create a support Plan and work with you every day.   
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	You will have a Support Plan that you and your Key Worker have made together. Your support plan will help you with parenting and independent skills and will take place every weekday.  
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Facilities at Bath House

	You have a TV in your own room which you can watch. You can also use the communal lounge area where there is a TV and a play area for you and your child/ren. 
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	Bath House has a large communal kitchen you can use, you will be given cupboards, a fridge and freezer, crockery and pans and other items you will need to make food for you and your baby/child. 
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	We have washing machines and tumble dryers for you to do your and your child/ren’s washing. 

You will have to pay £1 each time each you use the machines, this covers the cost of soap powder tabs and fabric conditioner
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	When you arrive you will be given your own bedroom with a cot and/or Moses basket and bedding for you and your baby.

You will have a key to your own room and a locked box to keep your money safe. 
Your room has a TV and other furniture where you can keep your own things safe. 
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	We have two nice big bathrooms you can use.   The centre has baby baths and other equipment you can use to bathe your child/ren
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	You can bring some of your things from home to make you feel comfortable. 
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	You will not have to pay for heating or electricity whilst you are the centre.
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	At Bath House we have breakfast together every day, this is free and helps you and your child/ren start each day well.
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	You will need to tell your Key worker about any tablets or medicines that have been prescribed to you.  

Your room has a locked medicine box where you must store you medications safety. 
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	You are not allowed to drink any alcohol whilst living at Bath House.  If the staff are concerned that you may have been drinking alcohol, we will have to advise your child’s social worker. 
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	You are not allowed to use any drugs whilst living at Bath House. If the staff are concerned that you may have been using drug’s we will have to advise your child’s social worker.
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	You are not allowed to smoke cigarettes in the house or in your room. 
You can however smoke in the smoking Hut which is located at the back of the rear garden
You can ask a member of staff to look after your baby whilst you go for a cigarette.
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	If you hear the fire alarms, you and your baby must leave your room straight away and go outside of the building and wait until you have been told by staff it is safe to come back in. 
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	You must not use violent or abusive language or behaviours to other residents or staff at Centre. 

Any behaviours that are believed to be risky to your baby or others at the centre will be reported straight away to your baby’s social worker 
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	You are responsible for keeping your child/ren safe at the centre. 

Child/ren are not allowed to be unsupervised at any time.
If you need to attend a meeting or court, you can ask a member of staff to look after your baby during that time.
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	Complaints and Feedback
You can ask a member of staff at any time for a copy of the complaints forms and will be helped to fill it in if you feel unhappy with your support.  
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	You must come to all the meetings and group work sessions that are written on your support Plan.  Staff can help look after your child/ren while you attend group and will help you understand anything that you may find difficult. 

	Your Success is our Goal



